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Michael S. Davison
General, U.S. Army (Ret.)
Technical Consultant
Axxon Trade Corporation
180( M Street,11W
Suite 205,forth
Washington, DC 20036

Dear Mr. Davison:

Thank you for the information on Chemtree Concrete Products provided in your
April 24, 1980 letter to Chairman Ahearne.

As the fiRC does not endorse the specific patented products that could be
used in nuclear power plants, we do not believe that meeting with the
Chairman would be useful. Your interest in the use of Chemtree Corporation
Products might be best pursued through the Architect-Engineering firms or
constructors who are directly involved in the design and construction of
nuclear power plants.

The product-literature that you had left with my staff.during the meeting on
April 10, 1980, has been distributed to cognizant individuals within the f;RC
for their information and use.

Sincerely,

kRbDtB.f!inogue,Dirc' tor
Office of Standards Development
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